Title IX Proposal

Scott HS plans to see if there is an interest in bass fishing and possibly lacrosse for the future of Scott HS.

It is planned to see if there is any student interest by calling for a meeting in November which is way ahead of the bass fishing season. If the interest seems to be there, we will then proceed to form a team.

Ken Mueller

Athletic Director

Scott HS



Fwd: Scott HS Proposal

1 message

Tippett, Sharon <stippett@khsaa.org>
To: Phyllis Sallee <psallee@khsaa.org>

Fri, Jun 13, 2014 at 11:55 AM

Phyllis,

Here is the email and attachment from Scott High School and Ken Mueller. Please include the attachment with their annual report.

Thanks,
Sharon T.
----- Forwarded message ----From: Mueller, Ken <ken.mueller@kenton.kyschools.us>
Date: Thu, Jun 12, 2014 at 12:01 PM
Subject: Scott HS Proposal

To: "Tippett, Sharon" <stippett@khsaa.org>

Ms. Tippett,

Here is the proposal you asked for.

Thanks,

Ken Mueller

Bass Fishing - Title IX Proposal.docx